
Your negotiating team is preparing to bargain. 
We need to hear your opinions!

Check your inbox for the emailed link to the 
bargaining survey.

The deadline to complete the survey is April 
14—but you don’t need to wait until then!

We need your help so we can bargain for 
what’s important to you. We know we need 
higher wages, better benefits, and balanced 
workloads. Tell us what matters most to you 
so that we can work to make it a reality.

All survey answers are anonymous, and no 
individual responses will be shared with the 
employer.
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Meet your negotiating team

Wondering who is fighting for you at the 
bargaining table? Here’s your chance to chat 
with the coworkers you elected. Come say hi 
and enjoy some free food!

Thursday, March 20
11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. (main breakroom)
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. (kitchen breakroom)

Friday, March 21
11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. (main breakroom)

Attend your Annual General Meeting online

Our Annual General Meeting will be online 
only. Watch your inbox for the link, as we will 
email it closer to the date.

Monday, April 28
2 p.m. – 4 p.m. (online; link to come)

Please attend our important AGM. It is the 
perfect opportunity to ask questions and learn 
more about our path forward in bargaining.

Please contact a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions.

Have your say and meet your negotiating team! 
Upcoming events include meet-and-greet and Annual General Meeting.
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